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Arnusch Conversion Permit Newspaper Public Notice
Kurt Arnusch <kurt.arnusch@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 22, 2023 at 9:50 PM
To: "Scott - DNR, Eric" <Eric.Scott@state.co.us>

Eric,
below is a partial copy of the email received from the Fort Lupton Press. It contains the run dates for the public notice
highlighted in pink. Also attached is the prepress proof of what the notice will look like.

Also please look for adjacent land owner notifications that will be coming in a separate email. Please let me know if you
have any questions.
Kurt Arnusch
307-331-9156
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=1481af980f&view=att&th=1870c991eda37311&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lfkkrmwy1&safe=1&zw


Public Notice

Nikolaus Arnusch, who’s address is 34527
County Rd. 6, Keenesburg, Colorado 80643
and who’s phone number is (720) 383-2051,
has filed an application for a Regular (112)
Construction Materials Operation Reclamation
Permit with the Colorado Mined Land
Reclamation Board under provisions of the
Colorado Land Reclamation Act for the
Extraction of Construction Materials. The
proposed mine is known as Arnusch Gravel Pit
#3, and is located at or near Section 23,
Township 1 North, Range 63 West of the 6th
Prime Meridian. The proposed date of
commencement is April 2023 and the proposed
date of completion is December 2027. The
proposed future use of the land is pastureland.
Additional information and tentative decision
date may be obtained from the Division of
Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman
Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 80203,
(303) 866-3567, or at the Weld County Clerk
and Recorder’s Office; 1150 “O” Street,
Greeley, Colorado 80631, or the above-named
applicant. Comments must be in writing and
must be received by the Division of
Reclamation, Mining and Safety by 4:00 p.m.
on May 10th, 2023.

Please note that under the provisions of C.R.S.
34-32.5-101 et seq. Comments related to noise,
truck traffic, hours of operation, visual impacts,
effects on property values and other social or
economic concerns are issues not subject to
this Office’s jurisdiction. These subjects and
similar ones, are typically addressed by your
local governments, rather than the Division of
Reclamation, Mining and Safety or the Mined
Land Reclamation Board.
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